
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/11/2013 11:17:38 PM
Subject: RE: Agency Sheets

     I put an Awesome 38 out there.  Made some more cuts and cleaned up some notes.  For what it's worth, I still don't see packages 
895 or 898 on the list of recurring packages for DOT (not that they're marked to be funded right now anyway).  On the other hand, 
892 and 901 are funded right now, and I don't see them in there either.
 
      You'd asked about the CRF number seeming high at $10.6M...Quentin sent us the calculations in a September 5th email.  Looks 
legit, at first glance.
 
      I won't do anything else with Awesome tonight.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 

From: Baker, Josh
 
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2013 2:18 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Agency Sheets
 

I have done a fair amount of messing around and I think that we’re at a reasonable place with how to put tables in so 
they’re the width of the header/footer and so that the recommendations match the changes.
 

1.       Your change solar amounts are set for ‘20’ wide, or 145 pixels.  We need to bring this down to 19.43, or 142 
pixels. 

2.       When we bring the object in, we need to set the aspect ratio at 43% height, 47% wide and ‘unlock’ the ratio 
so we can make the ‘changes’ table 7.86”.  For some reason it’s natural tendency is to come out at 7.8”, even 
when the total widths of the columns of both tables are the same.  I don’t know why, and have messed with 
column widths and aspect ratios.  This appears to work the best.

3.       Excel objects unfortunately still work the best, so I am afraid the document may be huge again.  If I get 
acrobat to a printable resolution, we lose our data gains.  Just bringing in the table requires too much 
reformatting.

 
I put in a few legislative agencies using your current column sizes and the standard aspect ratio, and then did the ALC 
with the proposed fix.  If you’re fine with what I did in the ALC, I’ll start doing more so we can work on configuration.
 
 
 
Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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